Please Join Us For a Kindergarten
“Maple Mingle”

Who? Kindergarten students and
their families

What? A fun event to meet your
child’s teacher and classmates

Where? DeVeaux Woods Playground

(Children must be accompanied by an
adult or guardian at all times.)

When? Thursday, August 30, 2018
from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

*Please note that Maple’s pre-kindergarten families will also be meeting on this day at the Maple Avenue
Playground a bit earlier.

We hope that you take advantage of this fun opportunity to meet with us and some new and old
classmates.
If you wish, you may bring the $20 supply fee in an envelope with your child’s name on this day, but please
do not bring anything else.



